
 O
u

r 
L

a
d

y
’s

 P
ri

m
a

ry
 S

c
h

o
o

l 
N

e
w

s
le

tt
e
r 

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
 F

ri
d

a
y
 2

3
rd

 O
c

to
b

e
r 

2
0

1
5

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

   
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  

 

Dear Parents 
Wishing you and your family a very happy and a peaceful half term. We look forward to 
seeing you on Monday 2nd November when school reopens again. 
Best wishes  
Mrs Jackson  and Ms Richardson 

I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  23. 10. 2015 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICEï your child may win a prize! 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the disco. Thank you very much to 
all our parents in the ‘Friends of Our Lady’s Group’ for organising it. 



Important dates for your diary… 

Monday 26th October to 30th Octoberð
School closed for the Half term holiday 
Monday 2nd November-Children return to 
school after the Half term holiday 
Week beginning 23rd NovemberðAntiï 
bullying week 
Thursday 26th NovemberðNon uniform day 
Wednesday 9th December 10am-Nativity for 
Reception and Year 1 parents 
Wednesday 9th December 2.30pm-Nativity for 
Year 2 parents 
Tuesday 15th December—Christmas party for 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
Wednesday 16th December—Christmas party 
for Year 5 and Year 6 
Thursday 17th December at 10am—Christmas 
Music concert 
Thursday 17th December —Christmas Party 
for Year 3 and Year 4 
Friday 18th December at 3.30pm—Children 
finish school for the Christmas Holidays 
Monday 4th JanuaryðINSET day for  teaching 
staffðschool closed to pupils. 
Tuesday 5th January—Children return to 
school after the Christmas holidays 
 
 
 
  

Our prayer… 
October is the month of the Holy Rosary. 

Hail Mary, full of grace. 
The Lord is with thee. 
Blessed art thou among 
women, 
and blessed is the fruit of 
thy womb, 
Jesus. 
Holy Mary, Mother of God, 
pray for us sinners, 
now and at the hour of our death. Amen. 

Work of the 
weeké 
Every week a fantastic 
piece of childrenôs work is 
showcased in the school 
lobby (next to the  
office). This week Afomia 
from Year 1 has been 
chosen for writing a 
brilliant postcard in role as Beegu from the 
Beegu story.    
Do come and take a look! 
Well done for your fantastic 
writing Afomia.  

Attendance… 

Our attendance is too low in Year 2.  
Congratulations to our Year 4 class for 
winning the attendance award for this week.  
Our attendance should be at least 95%. Please 
make sure your child is in school every single 
day unless they are very ill indeed. You need to 
provide medical evidence if your child is absent 
from school. 

 
 
 

Class % attendance 

Year 4 98.67% 

Year 5 98.62% 

Year 3 98.28% 

Year 6 97.67% 

Year 1 96.90% 

Reception 96.19% 

Year 2 88.89% 

Spanish phrase of 
the week… 
This weekôs phrase is  
Por favor puedo tener 
which means Please may 
I have….? 

School lunches… 
School lunch is Ã11.50 per week for  
children in Year 3 or above. Please can you 
pay on a Monday for the week 
ahead.   
Thank you. 
Please note the increase in the 
cost of a school lunch after 
half term :) 
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